
Vision Resources 
 

• NASN has a "Sight for Students" program. If you are a NASN member, 
you can submit a request for vouchers for exam and glasses (qualifying 
factors explained with the vouchers); must not otherwise be covered by 
insurance Go to the NASN website and click VSP Eyes for Hope for more 
information: <https://www.nasn.org/membership/benefits/vsp-eyes-
of-hope> 
 

• Lions Clubs provide financial assistance for eye care to individuals 
through local clubs. Services vary from club to club. Go to 
<https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/start-our-global-causes/vision> or 
contact your local Lions Club. 
 

• New Eyes for the Needy in Milburn/Short Hills will provide a voucher 
for basic prescription eyeglasses (not the exam) for children and adults 
in financial need throughout the US with household incomes at or 
below 100% of Federal Poverty guidelines. Student must qualify for 
free/reduced lunch. The voucher request must be submitted on-line. 
Go to: <www.new-eyes.org>  
 

• Sight for Students- <http://www.sightforstudents.org> (1-888-290-
4964) operates nationally through a network of community partners to 
provide free eye care to low-income, insured children 18 years of age 
and younger. 
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